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Dear parents and carers, 

School news 
Mrs Westwood and I wondered if you had noticed our absence for part of this 
week and thought you might like to know what we have been up to! 
We have been visiting schools in various parts of the country looking to recruit 
new teachers for our growing school. 
This has been a fascinating experience, as we have been able to look at learn-
ing and behaviour in a range of settings. Our visits ranged from a village 
school in rural Northamptonshire, a town school in the leafy suburbs of Bir-
mingham and a city school directly under the flightpath of Heathrow airport. 
We were privileged to observe lessons in these different settings and have a 
glimpse of life in other schools.  
We are now looking forward to interviewing candidates next week. 
Easter Egg Raffle 
Please  send in 50p  in a named envelope if you wish your child to be entered 
into Friday’s Easter Egg Raffle. 
Bingo Night  
See inside for information about our first ever Bingo Night! 
 
Have a lovely last week of term. 
Best wishes 
Juliette Westwood and Carla Matthews 
Executive Head teacher & Associate Headteacher 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

***STOP PRESS*** 

P.T.A raise over £280 at Jumble Sale 

http://www.healthyschools.gov.uk/Default.aspx


 

Our whole school attendance target is 97%  this academic year. We 
can’t achieve this without your support!  

This week’s attendance: 
Class R MB: 90% 
Class R AH: 81.3% 
Class 1 LC: 88.7% 
Class 1KH: 97.3% 
Class 2: 91.8% 
Class 3: 92.2% 
Class 4: 94.5% 
Class 5: 95.5% 
Class 6: 95.7% 
Overall Attendance: 91.8% 
 

Congratulations to to Class 1 KH for another successful 

P.T.A Family Bingo Night 

Wednesday 9th April 5.30-7.00pm 

 

The PTA are hosting an Easter Egg Bingo night. There 

will be light refreshments for sale and a free prize draw. 

All welcome, however children must be accompanied by 

an adult. 

Eyes down at 5.45pm. 

Adults £2 for 4 games; children £1 for four games. 



Year 6 Celebrating Diversity Workshop with 

Shearon Williams. 

Pupils in Year 6 spent the morning  with Shearon Williams, Race, Equality and Di-

versity Officer to understand diversity and how we should celebrate our differ-

ences. 

Activities included role play, discussion, games and art work. The morning ended 

with  the children creating a diversity club and joining it. 

Mrs Banks was really proud of her class as they showed a mature, thoughtful and 

reflective attitude and Ms Williams was impressed by their ideas and opinions. 
 

 



 

Mothers’ Day Lunch 

Monday 31st March 2014 



 

A big thank you to Ann Lincoln, 

our cook, and all the kitchen staff 

for their hard work. Our mid-day 

supervisors worked extra hard 

too and Kiran Bains joined in as 

a waitress. It was much appreci-

ated. 

A big thank you  to all the lovely family 

and friends who came to share our  

special lunch. 

We all had a very relaxing and enjoyable 

time. 


